FROM THE CANDIDACY COMMITTEE

Below follows some information to help a church  hosting a vicar as from Synod 2012 onwards.

The host church would pay a potential vicar a minimum of 75% of the current Minimum Stipend for ministers in the CRCA, plus allowances such as for children, car, accommodation, books/computer etc. This is very similar (but perhaps not as much) as you are currently doing for your minister. In terms of many of these allowances, your church council would need to negotiate with the vicar in terms of his, and his family's needs and come to a fair arrangement. The church would also need to pay superannuation for the vicar as well as possible removal costs.
There is the possibility for reimbursement for some of the travel cost from the denominational funds via Troy Van Der Noord.

Quotes/Invoices for travel cost can be sent to the Candidacy Committee who will take it from there.


Synod 2012 agreed to raise the payment to the hosting church to $36,000 so that is the new amount to be paid over a 12 month period.

 
As a Candidacy Committee serving on behalf of our Denomination, we want to ensure that our vicars are sufficiently looked after by their host churches, so that they can tend to their final year of training under the best possible circumstances.
